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Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 
Senior Counsel 
603-724-2135 

Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 
 

July 13, 2021 
 
Via Electronic Mail Only 
 
Dianne Martin, Chairwoman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 
 
Re:  Docket No. DG 06-107; National Grid USA and KeySpan Corporation 
 2019 Liberty Storm Fund Report 
 
Dear Chairwoman Martin: 
 
 On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty, enclosed for 
filing in the above matter please find a Motion for Leave to file a Sur-Reply and a Sur-Reply to 
Commission Staff’s Response to Motion for Rehearing. 
 

Pursuant to the Commission’s March 17, 2020, secretarial letter, only electronic copies 
will be provided.  Thank you. 
 

Sincerely,  

        
Michael J. Sheehan 

 
Enclosures 
cc:  Service List 


